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Program: 
Our next meeting is Wednesday March 4, 2015. 
 
 
Future Programs and Scheduled Events: 
April 1 – regular meeting. 
May 6 – regular meeting. 
June 3 – regular meeting.  This will be the workshop prior to the Kids Fishing Derby. 
June 6 – Kids Fishing Derby at the clubhouse pond.  Volunteers are needed to help with 
 setup and running the events. 
June 11 – Salmon Fishing out of Kenosha.  Drive in groups, meet at the gas station.  We  
  will depart the harbor at about 12:00 Noon.  Cost is about $100 for each of six people to 
  cover fishing.  A Wisconsin license is required.  Call or see Joe Kubica for details. 
September 2 – regular meeting. 
October 7 – regular meeting. 
November 4 – regular meeting. 
December 2 – This will be our Christmas Party.  Bring a dish to share.  The Club will supply  
 ham, sodas, and coffee. 
 
 
2015 Free Fishing Days: 
Illinois – June 5, 6, 7, 8 
Indiana – April 18, May 16, June 6 & 7 
Michigan –June 13 & 14 
Wisconsin – June 6 & 7 
 
 
BYOB Fishing: 
Where’s your favorite fishing hole?  Call and we’ll set up a meet; Joe Nutt, Gary Buehre, or 
Adolph Janke. 
Gary and I are planning a trip to the St Joe River in Michigan.  We’re planning to go out with 
Capt. DeRosa, Golden Eye Charters.  If you are interested let us know at the meeting or call 
Gary or Joe N. 
This April,  want to try going to Lake Geneva, May would be Shabbona, and there are several 
lakes in deep south Illinois that look attractive. 
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Check out our web site: www.great-lakes.org/vpsc. 
You are just a click away from pictures of Salmon and Walleye trips, previous news letters and 
more about our Villa Park Sportsmen’s Club.  Send information to be posted on the web site to 
Joe Nutt. 
 
 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
We meet the first Wednesday of each month (except July and August) at 7:30 PM at the North Terrace Pond 
Clubhouse on Westmont and Terrace (approximately 6 blocks south of North Avenue and 3 blocks west of Addison) 
in Villa Park. Annual dues are $30. Visitors or prospective new members are welcome - a $3 fee is requested.  If you 
are interested in attending or becoming a member please contact: Marty Kapolczynski at (630) 932-1923. 


